
The Town of Stamford Town Board held a Public Hearing on the 2013
Preliminary Budget on Nov. 14, 2012 at 6:45 P.M. at the Town of Stamford Municipal
Building. The following were present:

Supervisor-Michael Triolo
Councilperson-Rudy Stripp
Councilperson-Daniel Deysenroth
Councilperson- Roderick Hillis
Councilperson- David Post
Hwy. Supt. John A. Rice, Jr.

Also present: Liz Page, Herb Hait and Dylan Cole

Anyone present was given the opportunity to comment.

The public hearing was closed at 6:52 P.M.

WE, the undersigned members of the Town Board of the Town of Stamford,
Delaware County, New York, do hereby certify that we have examined the minutes of the
previous public hearing and found them to be correct and accurate as recorded.
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